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AMRG has a new paging service, AT&T MobileCom.  Our old service, Professional Communications, was 

totally incompetent, and often our paging system didn't work when we used it for an operation, and they were 

unable to fix it for days.  The new paging number is (412) 571-8831.  All Group members with private numbers on 

the Group system also have new pager numbers.  These will be on a new Callout Roster that we will distribute to all 

ASRC Groups within the next week or so.  Remember, though, that the primary alerting method for AMRG remains 

STATCOM:  (412) 647-7828. 

We continue an active training schedule.  We recently held a CQ/FTM/FTL practical test.  Another test will 

be held in two weeks to continue testing of those who, because of lack of time, weren't able to finish the test the first 

time.  However, we were able to upgrade several people's certification.  Our current totals are: 

Active Members - 28 

Probationary Members - 8 

CQ: 13 

FTM: 9 

FTL: 8 

Rescue: 3 

IS: 4 

IC: 1 

Now that we have a tax-exempt number, we are working on some fund-raising projects, but as of now we're 

still dirt-poor.  Our Treasury has $140.   


